
 
 

 

 

Security Alert / 17-01 01/17/2017 
 

Ongoing Sexual Assaults in the Medical Center  

 
This alert is provided to inform and to educate the campus community of reported activity 

that has happened on our campus or in our Medical Center area. 

 

SAPD issued a warning after attacks on women in the Medical Center area. A series of attacks 
on women in the Medical Center has San Antonio police warning people who live in that area to 
stay on alert. Police spokesman, Sgt. Jesse Salame, confirmed Monday that an unknown number 
of attacks have taken place in recent weeks at apartment complexes in the general area of 
Huebner and Babcock roads. Police are urging people to be aware of their surroundings. "A lot of 
these reports are coming in for someone who was hanging around suspiciously in a parking lot," 
Salame said. "If you see somebody that looks like they're just up to no good, or maybe they don't 
seem like they're doing anything other than watching you, don't get out of your car." Salame said 
it's best to drive to another location and call 911. Police have only a vague description of the 
attacker at this time. 

 
 
 

 



Personal Safety Tips: 
 

Be aware of your surroundings. 

 

Always lock your vehicle after entering or exiting your vehicle. 

 
If practical immediately write down or memorize the description of the suspect and any other important 
information, such as; Hair color and style of hair, color of complexion, height, weight, and clothing 
description. 

 
Never hesitate to   contact   the   police   department   immediately   by   dialing   911,   210-567-2800, 
or 567-8911. 

 
If you see something suspicious, remember that we are always available to our campus community 
24 hours a day. 

 
You are also encouraged to contact the Health Science Center Police Department and request an escort 
(Safety Walk) to your vehicle. 

 
Michael Parks 

Chief of Police 


